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14 September 2023 
 

HOME SCHOOL AGREEMENT 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,  
 
It has been a delight to welcome back our students this term, they have made a fantastic start to their new 
academic years. We particularly welcome our new year 7s, as well as our new year 12s. They have settled 
into the Ridgeway community and I wish them the best on their journey here. I would also like to welcome 
our new staff - Miss Bidder (MFL), Miss Butler (Geography), Mr Goodwin (English), Mrs Possamai 
(Technology), Mrs Batten (Art Technician), Mr Gadd (ASC LSA) and Miss Gonsalves (Science Technician). We 
also welcome back Mr Hill (Vice Principal), after a secondment to another WHF school, and Mr Carney 
(Maths) and Mrs Banwell (Maths) who have returned to Ridgeway after working at other secondary 
schools. 
 
As we embark on another academic year, I wanted to take a moment to share with you our Home School 
Agreement, which outlines our shared responsibilities in providing the best educational experience for 
your child.  
 
At The Ridgeway School & Sixth Form College, we believe in fostering a strong partnership between the 
school, students and parents. The agreement is designed to ensure that we are all on the same page and 
working collaboratively towards the success and well-being of every student.  
 
We believe that this agreement serves as a strong foundation for the success of your child, and we are 
confident that with your support, we can create a productive and enriching learning experience for them. 
Whilst this is not a legal document, in signing it you are showing your willingness as a family, to work with 
the school in achieving the very best outcomes for your child.  
 
This letter and the following pages make up the agreement, which you and your child are encouraged to 
sign and return to your child’s mentor by Tuesday 19th September. Your child will be awarded 10 Merits 
when they return the signed agreement.  
 
Our staff are here to support you every step of the way; please do contact your child’s tutor if you have any 
questions regarding the home school agreement. A hard copy of the agreement will be issued to your child 
to bring home.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to working with you in the year ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
A Cush 
Principal 
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